
 

 

Friday 1st December 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Year 5 Visit to the Lelung Dharma Centre on Friday 15th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We're excited to announce our upcoming school visit to the Lelung Dharma Centre on Friday 

15th December, at 9:00 am. 

 

During the visit, your child will enjoy a talk, interactive discussions, and meditation. 

 

We will depart from school at 9:00 am on December 15th. We'll walk to the Wealdstone 

Centre, take a bus to Kingsfield Avenue, and the Lelung Dharma Centre is a short walk away. 

Travel tickets will be provided. 
 

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform, brings water, and a backpack/bag. 

However, there's no need for them to bring lunch, as we will be back in school in time for 

lunch.  
 

This is a year group trip therefore consent is needed, please do so by completing the form 

on Arbor by Friday 8th December 2023. 
 

We are looking forward to this exciting visit. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to speak to any members of the Year 5 team. 
 

Best regards, 

 

Miss Kaur & the Year 5 Team 
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